
 

 

CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058  
 
 

PRESS RELEASE   
 
DATE:  January 11, 2020 
 
TOPIC:  Brewery Grade Lane Closure Thursday, January 14, 2021 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
The City of The Dalles Public Works Department will be closing the eastbound (uphill) traveling 
lane on Brewery Grade to all vehicle traffic on the morning of Thursday January 14, 2021 at 
7:00 a.m. The closure is planned to last for about 4 hours.  
 
The closure is needed to remove debris from behind the concrete barriers along the sidewalk 
on Brewery Grade.  
 
Eastbound vehicle traffic on Brewery Grade will be detoured to East 2nd Street and Fremont 
Street during the closure. 
 
The roundabout will remain open during hours of work. Eastbound pedestrian traffic will be 
escorted by City staff on the Brewery Grade sidewalk through the work zone. 
 
Motorists are asked to use alternate routes around the work zone during the closure.  
 
Please proceed with caution around work areas during work hours and observe all temporary 
traffic control devices. Thank you for your assistance maintaining a safe work zone. 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 
 

--see attached map-- 



 

 

 


